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Gateway students to host sessions 
providing guidance to seniors on today’s technology 

 

Gateway Technical College and Peace Learning Circles are holding a 

series of workshops in March and April, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. in Room 125 of the 

Center for Bioscience and Technology on its Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th Ave., 

designed to provide assistance and education in today’s technology such as 

tablets, smartphones and other devices. 

Attendees of the free Gateway Peace Cooperative Connecting 

Generations sessions will connect with a trained Gateway Information 

Technology program student who will provide assistance and answer questions 

on the device or technology applications.  

While workshops are designed to meet the needs of a broad audience, 

seniors are encouraged to attend. 

Sessions will be held March 18, April 1 and April 15. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources  

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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